
Please take notice the Town of Darien Planning Board will be holding a public hearing to hear the 

request of Craig Coffed of Darien, NY. Craig Coffed has submitted an application for a special use 

permit to install a pond.  The location of said project would be located at 11090 Ortner Road, Darien, 

NY, 14040, and 16.-1-48.113.  Said hearing will take place on October 19, 2020 at 7:35 PM at the 

Darien Town Hall 10569 Alleghany Road, Darien, NY 14040. 

Gwen Yoder 
PB/ZBA Clerk 


